
Notification (Important)Notification (Important)Notification (Important)Notification (Important)    

Beware of sales of products with misleading package information Beware of sales of products with misleading package information Beware of sales of products with misleading package information Beware of sales of products with misleading package information 
similar to that of our company’ssimilar to that of our company’ssimilar to that of our company’ssimilar to that of our company’s    

    
 Thank you very much for choosing our products for use.  

 

Recently we have received information from our shops and customers that 

manufacturers and stores in other countries (particularly China) have been selling 

products with misleading and confusing package information that resembles our 

company’s package information, including our trade name “MUTOH” and our company 

name, “Mutoh Industries Ltd.”  

Concerning package information that could lead customers to mistake a product for 

ours (unfair competition), we are firmly resolved to take all possible preventive 

measures, including warning notices and legal resorts, but we would also ask our 

customers to be careful when shopping not to mistake these products for ours.  

In addition, please note that our excellent maintenance service and product quality 

assurance are only available for customers who have purchased our products in one of 

the shops that qualify under our system. Our standard quality guarantee applies for our 

products that use the parts we supply.  

 

Again, we ask all of our customers to take the greatest care when purchasing our 

products.   
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